Dear Representative,

It's November 4, 2008. You have spent millions of dollars and talked
yourself hoarse campaigning tirelessly throughout your district for
months. Pre-election polls and exit polls show you have a comfortable
lead, but...

THE ELECTRONIC VOTING MACHINES
SAY YOU LOST!?

When the results are all in, it becomes clear that thousands of votes

in your race failed to be recorded by the voting machines and your
opponent’s margin of victory is a few hundred votes. Those unrecorded
votes are gone forever — vanished into cyberspace without a trace!

DON'T LET THIS HAPPEN TO YOU!

Computer scientists and public policy experts across the political spectrum
are virtually unanimous in agreement that the most effective way to secure
our elections is with a paper record of each vote, verified directly by the
voter before it is cast, with rigorous audits to ensure accuracy.

The Voter Confidence & Increased Accessibility Act
of 2007 (HR811) wiill:

B Require that all votes cast in federal elections have a paper record that each
voter can verify before it becomes the official record of his/her vote

B Ensure the accuracy of the electronic results by requiring audits of the paper
records

Please vote YES on HR811

THANK YOU for your public service and for your commitment to democracy!




